
January 19th, 2023 minutes of the PCBA monthly meeting 

• Larry called meeting order 

• Pam Demas read minutes of November meeting. There was no meeting in December.  

• A motion was made to accept minutes as read. 

• Motion was seconded. 

• Treasury report was given by Jim Hayward 

• In the club’s treasury $9,959.89 

• New business Richard Dunnagan gave information on the survey sent out to the bee community. 

The results were made public at the meeting and will be posted online.  

• Larry Barnes gave the Small Talk about getting things ready for the coming beekeeping season. 

• David Bailey of Bailey Bees Supply of Hillsborough gave a seminar on hive equipment and 

showed some of his recommended extra components.  

• Raffle giveaway for a mug, and all received complimentary hive hooks. 

• The meeting was adjourned. 

 


